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DL141 Update, May 26, 2016:

IAM District 141 is happy to announce that the lump sum bonus payments for 
United Airlines members wil be distributed Friday, May 27, 2016. 

Per the recently ratified IAM-United contracts, all eligible employees will receive 
$205 per year of completed service as a lump sum, bonus payment. This money is 
well-deserved, as IAM-represented workers at United Airlines are critical to success 
of our airline. We are responsible for ensuring that United’s passengers arrive safely 
and on-time to wherever they’re flying, oftentimes under difficult circumstances. 
We create the product and deserve the rewards. 

If any IAM-represented United employee believes that he or she has been omit-
ted from receiving the bonus, or there is an error in the amount received, you must 
submit the discrepancy in writing no later than July 15, 2016 to: 

IAMAW Air Transport District Lodge 141
ATTN: Bonus Issue 
1771 Commerce Drive, Suite 103 
Elk Grove Village, IL 60007 

Please include your name, address, phone number, email address, location, 
employee file number and a brief description of the issue. This information must be 
received no later than July 15, 2016 to rectify any discrepancy. 

Any and all funds that remain after all errors are paid out will be distributed 
equally among all eligible employees as soon as reasonably practical. 

If you have any questions regarding your eligibility to receive the lump sum, bonus 
payment, contact your local IAM representative.
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